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Welcome Baby Kuzileza! 

We are delighted to announce our 

newest addition to the Chilleleko 

Home, Kuzileza, pictured with Auntie 

Joanna, the housemother at the home.  

Kuzileza is a Tonga word meaning 

“God Knows.”  Now age one, Kuzileza 

was orphaned while his mother was 

giving birth. We have already been 

called by God, in accepting Kuzileza,                                                                                                                                                                                                    

to abandon our original plan for an all-

girl home!   Now Kuzileza will be 

adjusting to having two older sisters, 

Ado and Maybe, mothering him. 

 

    

 

 

 

 

       

 

            

 

                                                                                                           

                                                                                                                          

  

 

 

 

 

        Mission Trip 2012 

Our Mission Trip for 2012 has been 

scheduled for June 29th – July 7th, with 

the option to extend the trip until July 

10th.  We will be lodging at the Mbuya 

Nehanda Children’s Home (a.k.a. Melfort 

Orphanage), with the lofty goals of 

repairing the sewerage system so that 

the toilets are functional, giving the 

bathroom a facelift, showing the Jesus 

film in Shona, and just hanging out with 

the children.  We also will visit the 

Chilleleko Home, which is supported by 

Jonathan’s Impact.  Home building 

professionals are needed, but those 

without these skills are also wanted and 

needed. The approximate cost of the trip 

is about $2, 000.    Come here more 

details at our first mission trip meeting, 

scheduled at Hope Church on Sunday, 

February 26th at 4 pm.  For more 

information, you may also email us at 

dileo_cassy@bellsouth.net or 

kerbear92@hotmail.com.  

  Melfort Boys Clowning Around 
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     Yuck!!!   Get your gloves on! 


